OAK HILL CEMETERY BOARD OF MANAGERS September 10, 2024

MEMBERS PRESENT

ALSO PRESENT

Greg Hager

Superintendent Tennant

Rick Hoffman

Alderman Brown

Judy Rodden

Holly Cahill

Kerry Ward

Brett Mason

Chairman Hager called the meeting to order at 5:30 P.M. and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

APPROVE LOWEST QUOTE FOR PARKING LOT WEST OF COLUMBARIUM

Motion by Alderman Brown and seconded by Board Member Rodden to recommend to the City Council to approve the quote from R&B Peters for construction of the Parking Lot west of the Columbarium at a cost not to exceed \$18,000.00 to be paid from the Perpetual Care Interest Fund. Motion carried 5-0.

SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

- We have had multiple people interested in the Columbarium
- Drainage has been placed in block 35 which opened another 15 graves.
- All the 9&10 trees have been removed.

ANY OTHER MATTERS

Brett Mason from Raymond James gave an update on the Perpetual Care Fund.

Motion to adjourn by Board Member Ward and seconded by Alderman Brown. Motion carried 5-0. Meeting adjourned at 6:00 P.M.

Superintendent Mike Tennant